From: polly il [

Sent: 22 June 2017 20:59

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2017/2383/P have been received by the council.
Categories: Red Category

Dear Sir/Madam

I've noticed my comment hasn't been posted- could you please let me know why?
Thank you

Polly

On Tue, 23 May 2017 at 10:50, <planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
Grove Terrace is one of my favourite places in North London. I believe Grove End House would benefit
from the proposed development that has been sensitively thought through. I look forward to seeing this
scheme realised.
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